-----Original Message-----

From: Bernie Caplan > Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2023 9:14 AM To: Corrina Giles < cgiles@thebluemountains.ca > Subject: Change of use of tennis courts on Peel St N

Corrina

I would like to express my concerns regarding councils very sudden decision to consider a request from Events for Life to construct a recreation centre on Peel St. There are many reasons that this is not an appropriate use of these lands and at the very least I would implore you to make all neighbours aware and hold a public information meeting so that any decisions are made with full transparency..

Sincerely

Dr Bernie Caplan